
   Ann Arbor Farmers Market Cannabis Products at the Market Policy  

 

Applications from vendors selling cannabis products will be considered if products are limited to: 

hulled hemp seed, hemp seed protein powder, hemp seed oil, topical CBD, and smokable CBD 

flower. No viable seed, starts, or plants can be sold at the market. No beverages or foods made 

with CBD flower or CBD flower extracts, CBD pet treats, or THC products can be sold at the 

market. Current vendors will receive priority. All CBD products must be clearly labeled. 

To grow CBD, vendors need a Hemp Growers license, issued by the Michigan Department of 

Agriculture and Rural development (MDARD). Vendors processing CBD into balms, salves, 

powder, or oil, need a Hemp Processor license, issued by MDARD.  

The Ann Arbor Farmers Market reserves the right to require any vendor to remove unlawful, 

unlicensed, or improperly labeled products from sale at the market. The Ann Arbor Farmers 

Market has the sole discretion to approve or deny any vendor’s application. 

Detailed information about hemp licenses and regulations can be found here: 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdard/plant-pest/industrial-hemp/hemp-law-regulations  

Please refer to the Michigan Farmers Market Association’s Cannabis and Michigan Farmers 

Markets 2020 webinar for more information on product legality, regulation, and licensing.  

https://mediaspace.msu.edu/media/Cannabis+and+Michigan+Farmers+Markets/1_y0hepp86 
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